
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Submission of revised manuscript (after final technical corrections) 

 

Dear Prof. Middelburg, 

 

I would once again like to thank you and the reviewers for your support and helpful comments. We now 

completed the requested final corrections and appreciate your efforts in the acknowledgments.  

 

We trust that the revised manuscript meets the requirements. Thank you again!  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Jan-Peter Duda (on behalf of the co-authors) 
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